
Our new Artist Training Facility, which replicates the 
beautiful Headlee Mainstage, will create a rehearsal hall 
and expanded learning environment for theatrical artists.

The new 40’ x 50’ building will blend seamlessly into 
our historic facility and build capacity for artistic and 
programming needs here. 

Join our board of directors and support this visionary 
capital campaign to build the future at Lakewood! 

Increase the quality of 
theatrical productions

Increase training in acting, 
staging and design 

Expand youth education 

Build programming capacity

Eliminate the need to rent 
outside rehearsal venues

Increase storage for sets 
and costumes

Artist Training Facility
Building the Future at Lakewood Center for the Arts

Make checks to Lakewood Center for the Arts. Gifts to Lakewood are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. 
Contributions can be made with the form above and mailed to:  Lakewood Center for the Arts, 368 S. State Street, Lake Oswego, OR 97034

YES! I will build the Artist Training Facility
This is a designated gift for this capital campaign project.

How would you like to be listed? Please indicate:  

      o as Anonymous  o as __________________________ 

                                         __________________________

    o Check      o VISA      o MC      o AMEX      o DISC 

Credit Card No.__________________________________                               	

                        Exp. Date___________________________

Signature _______________________________________

Name________________________________________________

Address_ _____________________________________________

City, State, Zip_ ________________________________________

Phone________________________________________________

Email_________________________________________________

Contribution: 

     o $5,000     o $2,500     o $1,000     o $500     o___________

Federal nonprofit ID No: 93-0700108

Our goal for completion is $550,000. Can you help 
with building materials or financial support? 
 
To learn more about the project please contact: 
Andrew Edwards, Executive Director or
Peter Jurney, Development Director at 503-635-6338.


